
Dear Sirs, 

RE: Repair Order No. 92-ll322 
Rem. XP-lOO Ser.#7502256 

The above customer owned firearm, sent to you for repair, was returned to 
us by U.S. Priority mail today, June 4, l992. 

1. The safety (which formerly malfunctioned), now will not work AT 
ALL! 

2. The scope (Leupold) sent to you mounted, was removed by your shop. 
It was damaged in shipment by being thrown LOOSE into a large 
envelope with the mount - which abraded the exterior of the scope. 

3·~· The three ( 3) mounting screws were not returned to us. 

I am returning the firearm for a second try on the trigger problem. A more 
important question is what will Remington do with regard to the damaged 
scope? There is also the matter of repeated shipping which should not be 
borne by either this store or the customer. 

Thank you very much. 

cc: Mr. Neil L. Oldridge. Director 
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